Concerned Parents of Color of West Hartford
invites you to:

The Talk

Creating a Safe Space for our Children Part Il
Let's talk about the next steps in advocating for and
understanding Children of Color who have IEPs, 504 Plans

and other educational needs.

Date: Wed, April26th
Time: 6 PM-7:30 PM
Place: The Community

Exchange
91 Memorial Rd. (Blue Back Square)

the

COMMUNITY
EXCHANGE
at Blue Back Square

Space is Limited Please RSVP Here:
https://forms.gle/Lj7uAaqjPNJy5sFGd6

Questions:
Concernedparentsofcolowwh@gmail.com



